
The Board of Selectmen met on Monday, November 24, 2014 beginning at 7:00p.m. at the Delaney 
Treatment Plant.  Mr. Stanton was absent. The following members were present.  

 
    Mark Gallivan, Chairman  
    Chirstopher Timson, Vice Chairman  
    Nancy Mackenzie, Clerk  
    Clifton Snuffer 
 
    Sewer and Water Commission members 
     
 
 
 

The Board met jointly with the Sewer and Water Commission to fill the vacancy left by the resignation of 
David Sullivan.  The only application received was from William Abbott.   This is a vote of both Boards.  
 
 
MOTION moved by Mr. Snuffer to appoint William Abbott to the Sewer and Water Commission to fill the 
vacancy left by David Sullivan until the next annual election on June 6, 2015, VOTED 7-1-0 (Mr. 
Fascenello of the Sewer and Water voted against) 
 
 
Following that vote the Board of Selectmen discussion holding the December 2, 2014 meeting at the 
Boyden School at 6:30p.m.  The members asked Mr. Johnson to get all the regular business in prior to 
the 7:00p.m. appointment with the MBTA. 
 
The Board discussed the Sharon Country Day and encouraged some type of group or committee. 
 
MOTION moved to adjourn by Mr. Snuffer, seconded by Mr. Timson VOTED 4-0-0 
 

 
 
 
 


